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Submission on Process Heat in New Zealand 

I strongly support the passing of legislation to shift away from climate-destroying fossil fuels to 

clean, green renewables.  Pro-active steps should be taken to shut down existing fossil-fuel powered 

heat plants, and to replace them with clean energy sources. 

The world is on the brink of a climate crisis, and New Zealand has an opportunity to set an example 

to the rest of the world by taking the science seriously and doing everything in its power to move 

away from fossil fuel energy. 
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